YALE UNIVERSITY
NEW HAVEN - CONNECTICUT

SECRETARY'S OFFICE January 16, 1934.

Mr, Henline, National Secretary,

American Institute of Electrical Engineers,
3% West 39th Street,

New York, N,Y.

My dear Mr. Henline:

In connection with the biographical statement concerning Calvert
Townley, Ph.B. Yale 1886, which we are preparing for publication in the Yale
Obituary Record, there is certain inforrmation in regard to his engineering
activities that we have been unable to secure. It has been suggested that
you may be able to help us, and I am therefore taking the liberty of address-
ing this inquiry to you.

our questions are noted on the accompanying sheet. My I ask you
to supply as much of the information requested as you can and return the
sheet in the enclosed envelope? Ve shall be most grateful for any assistance
that you may be able to give.

Very truly yours,

Assistant to the Exezztive Secretary
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Januavy 18, 1834

iss Esther M, Hogers

Assistant to the kxecutive Secretary
Yale University, Woodbridge Hall
Yale Btation, Hew Haven, Conn,

Dear Miss fogers:

Un the attsched sheet, which accompanled
your letter of January 18, we have supplied the infor-
mation la our poessesalon,.

For accurate information covering Ques-
tions £ and 6, we suggest that you apply to: Secretary,
American Engineering Council, 744 Jackson Place, k.W.,
Washington, D.l. As you will note from the sheet,
the Federated American Epngineering Societies was the
original name of the American Englneering Council,

The Society for Hlectriecal Development is
no longer in existence. Possibly you may be able to
obtaln infermation regarding Mre. Townley's azctivities
ia the organization from its former secretary, ¥r. J.
Smieton, Jr., whose address is 2480 Tiebout iveaue, New
Xﬁ‘t‘k, B.Y.

Very truly yours

Aatlional Eecretary

FBH B

b ki b

f?‘

, S

ot
£
§



	img041
	img042

